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| support the extension of the much-needed sustainable transport corridors to the Firhouse, Knocklyon,
Rathfarnham & Ballyboden connecting us to the city and providing a south orbital transport link to UCD. These
transport links are overdue, we need sustainable, reliable and affordable public transport routes and the only
way to do this is by going underground, as is outlined in the proposals.
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